
What a Week!
News of December 15

A look ahead….

This is our last week 
before winter break! We 
will be rehearsing for the 
show, enjoy some guest 
readers and weather 
permitting, STEAM Team 
will walk to the library on 
Wednesday. 

When we return on 
January 8, the theme of 
the week is Ocean Life. 
That’s the project we need 
bubble wrap for. If you 
have any of the small 
bubble style, please bring 
it before break. Thanks!

A look  back…

This week we continued Holidays Around the World! It was so nice to 
have AJ’s mom and Amara W.’s mom share their cultures and holiday 
traditions of Hanukkah and Diwali. 

Reception survey: https://tinyurl.com/23holidayshow


